


City of Hollywood’s 
STAR SPANGLED SPECTACULAR 4TH OF JULY CELEBRATION 

Wednesday, July 4th, 2012 
 

EVENT DETAILS & IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
 

FREE SHUTTLE 
Due to heavy traffic and limited parking availability on the beach, it is 
strongly suggested that you utilize the City’s FREE Shuttle.    The 
Radius parking garage is located at 250 N. 19th Avenue with the shuttle 
stop on the northwest corner of Tyler Street and N. 19th Avenue.  The 
Van Buren garage is located at 251 S. 20th Avenue.  
Shuttle begins at 5:00 PM with the last available shuttle to the beach to 
view the offshore fireworks display is at 8:00 P.M.  Returning shuttles 
begin leaving the beach after the fireworks at 9:30 P.M. 
 
 
BEACH PARKING 
 OceanWalk Mall Garage (A1A & Hollywood Boulevard) 
 Maurice Connell Garage (350 Johnson Street) 
 Michigan Street Lot (directly behind the Maurice Connell Garage, 
access via Michigan Street) 
 Garfield Parking Garage  
 Keating Park (2400 South Ocean Drive) 
 Dunewalk / Summit Lot (1200 South Ocean Drive) 
 
 
FOR YOUR SAFETY 
Hollywood Police will confiscate all fireworks, including sparklers 
throughout the day and evening.  COOLERS, GLASS CONTAINERS, 
BARBEQUES AND ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES ARE PROHIBITED ON THE 
BEACH. 
 
 
RESTROOMS 
Restrooms are located at Tyler, Fillmore, Johnson, Garfield and Taft 
streets on the Broadwalk for your convenience.  
 
 
RESIDENT & VISITOR ASSISTANCE 
Those who need assistance should be taken to the nearest First Aid 
Lifeguard Tower until 8:00 PM. The First Aid Towers are located at 
Mead, Simms, Lee, Cleveland and Michigan Streets; Hollywood 
Boulevard, Azalea Terrace and Magnolia Street. After 8:00 P.M. please  
locate a Police officer or call 911.  
 



BRIDGE SCHEDULES 
Intracoastal bridges will maintain their regular schedules throughout the 
early evening. From 8:00 P.M. to 11:30 P.M. the following bridges will 
remain in the down position to allow vehicular traffic to exit the beach:   
Dania Beach Boulevard * Sheridan Street * Hollywood Boulevard  
 
 
NO VEHICULAR ACCESS FROM 8:00 P.M. – 11:00 P.M.  
Between Hollywood Boulevard and Sheridan Street.  
Northbound A1A vehicles will be diverted to westbound Hollywood 
Boulevard at 8:00 P.M.  
Southbound A1A vehicles will be diverted to westbound Sheridan 
Street at 8:00 P.M. 
 
 
EXITING THE EVENT AFTER FIREWORKS 
Vehicles parked south of Johnson Street will be directed southbound on 
A1A. 
Vehicles parked north of Minnesota Street will be directed northbound 
on A1A. 
 
 
 
 


